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There is considerable interest in understanding what
makes an individual vulnerable or resilient to the
deleterious effects of stress. Chronic stress-related
psychiatric conditions such as anxiety, depression,
post-traumatic stress disorder (PTSD), and drug abuse,
among others, are an enormous public health concern.
The etiology of these pathologies is complex, with
psychosocial stressors being among the most
frequently discussed risk factors. The transition
probability to the disease is increased under stress in
vulnerable people for genetic or non-genetic reasons.
Not everyone with high levels of stress exposure will
develop psychiatric disorders. The underlying
pathophysiology of stress-related disorders remains
ambiguous. We welcome several types of research
articles, including reviews, case reports, and original
research articles. We also encourage young researchers
to participate in this Special Issue.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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